
	 	

Cherokee Nation Concurrent Enrollment Scholarship for  
Spring 2022 is NOW AVAILABLE 
 
High school juniors or seniors who reside within the Cherokee Nation Reservation 
or contiguous counties are welcome to apply for the Concurrent Enrollment 
Scholarship starting October 1 through January 15, 2022. Students must be 
enrolled in General Education courses at an accredited college or university. 
Additional guidelines apply.  
 
To apply, visit: https://scholarships.cherokee.org.  
 
For more information, contact Concurrent Enrollment Advisor Brenda Butler at 
Brenda-butler@cherokee.org or 918-207-3948.  
 

NOW OPEN: Cherokee Nation Foundation Scholarships 
 
The Cherokee Nation Foundation is a nonprofit organization serving the 
Cherokee Nation. Its mission is to provide educational opportunities to Cherokee 
students so they can reach their full potential. The foundation has opened the 
application window for their annual scholarships beginning Monday, Nov. 1, 
2021 through Monday, Jan. 31, 2022. 
 
Apply today at https://cherokeenation.academicworks.com.  
 
For more information:  
918-207-0950  
contact@cherokeenationfoundation.org  
https://cherokeenationfoundation.org. 
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The purpose of the Cherokee Nation College Resources newsletter is to  
keep students and school personnel informed of scholarship information,  

deadlines and other information regarding higher education. 

	

Did	you	know?	

November	is	National	Native	
American	Heritage	Month	in	

the	United	States.		

Celebrate	your	heritage!		

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 
 
 

 
 

Feel free to email or call your advisor for any scholarship questions (assigned by last name unless noted). 
 

A-D             Shayna Macias             shayna-macias@cherokee.org  918-453-5000 x7054 
E-K     Kakiley Workman  kakiley-workman@cherokee.org  918-453-5000 x5308 
L-R  Kaitlin Napier  kaitlin-napier@cherokee.org   918-453-5000 x7386 
S-Z  Blaise Glory  blaise-glory@cherokee.org  918-453-5000 x7465 
Concurrent   Brenda Butler  brenda-butler@cherokee.org  918-453-5000 x3948 

 

      
 

 

                                                                                   
 

	

CRC Staff Spotlight –Dakota Thompson 
 
Siyo! My name is Dakota! I’m the new College Resource Specialist with the 
College Resource Center at Cherokee Nation. I am a certified school counselor 
and before I started at Cherokee Nation, I was a high school counselor at schools 
in our Reservation for almost eight  years. I am a Gates Millennium Scholar and I 
have a Bachelor of Arts & Masters of Education degree, both from NSU in 
Tahlequah, Okla.  
 
I enjoy serving Cherokee students through experiential learning – I’ve led a few 
educational study abroad trips. Definitely study abroad in college if given the 
chance!  In my spare time, I love coaching my son’s soccer team and the 
occasional Netflix binge. If I can help you with resources, please reach out. 
Happy to serve!  
 
Email: dakota-thompson@cherokee.org 
	

Stole Applications Due November 30! 
 
The Cherokee Nation College Resource Center rewards students 
striving to complete continuing education goals and academic 
success. The stole program is available for college students who are 
currently graduating and are Cherokee Nation citizens. The program 
offers the opportunity to receive graduation stoles for one Associate 
(Art, Science or Applied Science – Nursing), Bachelors, Masters or 
Doctorate Degree. 
 
Students graduating from high school, a vocational program  
or proprietary schools are not eligible. Eligibility and other 
requirements apply.  
 
DEADLINES TO APPLY:  
 
Fall Graduates - November 30, 2021 (Mailing purposes only) 
 
Spring Graduates - April 30, 2022 (Mailing purposes only) 
	

	

KAYLEE CORNELL 
Associate in Arts Degree 

Allen Community College - Iola, KS 
 


